
 

Recycling Center Update 

 

Due to a dramatic increase in recycling fees charged to the town, 

we are forced, once again, to separate some of our materials. 

 

• All cardboard, newspaper, and other paper products will 

continue to be collected in the single stream compactor.  

All materials MUST be clean and dry.  Please, no used 

paper towels, tissues, etc.  No plastic bags. 

• All glass, plastic, and metal cans will be collected in the 

open-top container located at the right guardrail before the 

custodian’s booth.  Clean recyclables only!  Please, no food 

residue or liquids.  No plastic bags. 

 
 


